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Pledge to Humanity 
Eric Machan Howd | 23 August 2017 
 
I am 

united 

with the world 

and its people, colors, 

and diversity, 

and to the compassion 

for which it stands, 

one family, 

under Love, 

integrated, 

with freedom, 

and respect 

for all. 

AUCTION  
REFLECTIONS 

 



 
CHURCH CALENDAR   

October 3, Trustees Meeting at 7:00 pm 
October 5, U.M.W. Meeting at 10:30 am, Brown Bag Lunch 

October 8, Crop Walk 2:00 pm 
October 10, Church Council Meeting 7:00 pm 

November 5, Charge Conference 3:30 pm - 5:45 pm 
November 7, Last day for the Attic Thrift Shop to be open for the season 

November 7, Election Night Dinner 
November 25, Holiday Bazaar and Craft Sale 

December 3, TAC Concert 
 

 

A NOTE OF GRATITUDE FROM CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
We had a wonderful bible camp this past August.  With over 25 children  
attending and youth group participation, we learned we are all superheroes. 
Thank you for those who donated their time during the week.  Thank you to 
those who donated supplies and food for our meals.  We are looking forward 
to a great Sunday school year. 

JACKSONVILLE ELECTION NIGHT DINNER 
Don’t miss our annual Jacksonville Community 
United Methodist Church Election Night Dinner 
held on Tuesday, the 7th of November starting at 
4:30 p.m. until sold out. The church is located at 
1869 Trumansburg Road in Jacksonville, NY. 
Our menu consists of chicken and biscuits, roast 
loin of pork with dressing, mashed potatoes, green 
beans, harvard beets, sweet potato casserole, cole 
slaw, roll, drink, and a selection of homemade  
desserts. Adult dinners are $12.00, seniors $10.00 
and children dinners under 12 cost $7.00. 
Hope to see you there!  
 

THE JACKSONVILLE ATTIC THRIFT SHOP season comes to 
an end on Tuesday November 7th. Check out the clothing  
liquidation sale October 21 - November 7th. All clothing  
including winter coats will be $1.00 a bag. Our clothing closet 
room holds an assortment of fall and winter clothes waiting for 
you and your family. A continual fresh supply of household item, 
fall decorations, books, craft supplies and glassware cover the 
tables and fill the shelves.   
Holiday donations gladly received during business hours. 
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Emily Virkler 
Garrison family 
Katelin’s stepfather 
Eric’s wife Katharyn 
Neiss family 
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Mark Shardlow 
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Elsie Vann 

Prayer Concerns  Joyce Basilius                              
 Bill Housworth 
 Lynn’s sister Dorla 
 Family of Gladys Payne 
 Family of Archie Brown 
 Family of Marion Miller  
 Family of Adam Bennett 
 Cheryl Fletcher 
 People affected by hurricanes  
 and senseless acts of violence 
 
 

                   FOOD PANTRY COLLECTIONS 
October– Packages of cookies 

                                   November– Household cleaning items 
       December– Tissues and single rolls of paper towels 

 
Marian I Miller, born on January 20, 1921, went to be with the Lord on  
September 23, 2017. A graduate of Trumansburg High School, Marian went on to 
graduate from the Rochester Business Institute. Two years later she started her first 
job at GLF in Ithaca, where she worked until December 31, 1953. Then on January 
3, 1954 Marian began her new job in the Veterinary College at Cornell University 
and remained there until retiring in July 1979 to care for her mother. 
 

Marian was pre-deceased by her parents Lloyd & Harriet Miller; 2 brothers, Lawrence & Victor 
Miller; and a niece Martha Jane Miller. She is survived by 2 nieces, Bonnie Maine of Ithaca and 
Joann (John) Agard of Trumansburg NY; a sister-in-law Genevieve Blye; a nephew Gary (Susan) 
Miller of Phoenix AZ; and many great nieces, great nephews, and cousins. 
 
In keeping with Marian's wishes there will be no calling hours. A memorial  
service will be held at 2:00pm on Saturday, October, 21, 2017 at the  
Jacksonville United Methodist Church. 
 
In lieu of flowers please consider the Jacksonville United Methodist Church,  
PO Box 244, Jacksonville, NY 14854 or the SPCA of Tompkins County,  
1640 Hanshaw Road, Ithaca, NY 14850. 
 

 

All women from our church and the community are invited to join the United 
Methodist Women for fellowship, fun, and great food. We meet the first Thursday 
of each month at 10:30 a.m. for our regular meeting followed by a brown bag 
luncheon. Dessert and beverage will be provided.    



Jacksonville Community United Methodist Church 
1869 Trumansburg Road 
P.O. Box 244 
Jacksonville, NY 14854 

HURRICANE RELIEF - HARVEY, IRMA AND MARIA 

 

We can help our neighbors as they regroup and heal from these powerful storms. 

 

PRAY  

 That those impacted by these storms hold onto the promise that God is faithful in the midst of life’s storms 

of all kinds, and that His love will triumph over loss and destruction. 

 For strength, hope and healing. 

 For provisions and help to quickly reach those in need. 

 For all those trying to help on the ground.  

 

GIVE  

 To The United Methodist Committee on Relief (UMCOR), which is already on the ground with first  

responders and relief supplies.  Checks can be made to ESUMC and marked RELIEF.  Or, donate online  

directly to UMCOR.  100% of your giving goes towards relief efforts. 


